
Sunday June 16 

Woodley Park News 

A reminder that the Woodley Park Neighborhood Picnic is next weekend, Saturday 
June 22, 4 to 7:30 pm. It will be in the park adjacent to the Woodley Playground on 
Cortland Place (rain date is June 23).Good food, activities for the kids and time to chat 
with your neighbors. RSVP by June 19, so we know how much food and drink to buy. 

John Goodman 

WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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